From: Pilon, Janet
To: Kolar, Loren

Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca; Carson, Katie
Subject: Correspondence FNSC Morriss
Date: May 21, 2021 2:33:16 PM

Importance: High

From: Brian Morris <

Sent: May 21, 2021 2:05 PM

To: <u>clerk@hamilton.ca</u> **Subject:** Brightside Park

I am writing in regard to Brightside Park. I believe it is a wonderful idea to name the park to remember the devoted people of the neighborhood who worked so hard to make Brightside one of the communities most reflective of the culture of Hamilton. Brightsiders were a significant part of the fabric of the city and reflected a multitude of ethnicities ...much like the city itself.

The choices that are made by city officials when they commemorate a place where people gather are important to current and future generations. Brightside is a perfect name.

I'm retired now but I still speak about and am proud of the fact that I spent my very early years in Brightside! Thanks for your consideration.

Yours sincerely...
Brian Morris